
Nikau Bake Sale 

 

 
 

 

2 August 2022 

 

Kia ora Nikau whānau, 

 

Nikau syndicate will be having a bake sale on Friday, 19th of August (Week 4). This is to 

raise money for the ‘Zoo Sleepover’ in Term 4.  

The zoo trip will cost $45 per person + bus. 

 

We are in need of your help! 

 

Any baked goods that you can make or donate will be greatly appreciated! Please be 

mindful that we are a NUT FREE school and it would also be nice to have some gluten free 

options. 

 

The items will need to be cut and packaged and they will be priced at either $1 or $2. 

 

Thank you so much for any purchases or donations in advance. 

 

More instructions will be sent home nearer the Bake Sale and we will also provide more 

information about our Zoo Sleepover. 

 

 

The Nikau Team 


